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Update on reporting date for committee report on Australian Citizenship Bill 

The Parliamentary Joint Committee on Intelligence and Security’s report on Australian Citizenship 
Amendment (Allegiance to Australia) Bill 2015 is being finalised. The report will be publicly released on 
Friday, 4 September 2015. 
 
Further information about the inquiry, including submissions received to date and links to the Bill and its 
Explanatory Memorandum, can be accessed via the Committee’s website at http://www.aph.gov.au/pjcis.  
 

For media comment, please contact the Office of the Chair, Dan Tehan MP, on (02) 6277 4393. 

For inquiry information, please contact the Committee Secretariat on 02 6277 2360 or email 
citizenship.reps@aph.gov.au. 
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